From: John Eisenberg

Sent: 09 December 2022 09:00

To: Emily Jackson

Subject: Re: Ironmongery Enquiry - 8 The Esplanade, Robin Hoods Bay (ref: NYM/2022/0759 and NYM/2022/0760)

Hi Miss Jackson,

Thank you for this advice.

I can confirm that we plan to reuse all the ironmongery on the replacement door where practically possible BW

John Eisenberg

Sent from my iPhone

On 7 Dec 2022, at 15:52, Emily Jackson

wrote:

Dear Mr Eisenberg,

I am writing in regard to your applications for Planning Permission and Listed Building Consent for a replacement door at 8 The Esplanade, Robin Hoods Bay (ref: NYM/2022/0759 and NYM/2022/0760).

After consulting with the Authority's Building Conservation Team, I can advise that it would be preferable for the existing ironmongery found upon the existing door to be re-used due to its unique detailing.

As such, the Authority would like to know whether you would agree to re-use the existing ironmongery on the replacement door - this would include the door handle, letterbox, and house number if practically possible.

I would be pleased to know your thoughts at the earliest convenience.

Yours Sincerely,

Miss Emily Jackson
Development Management Trainee
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage
Bondgate
Helmsley
York
YO62 5BP

www.northyorkmoors.org.uk



Read the new Management Plan for the North York Moors National Park

CONFIDENTIALITY: The contents of this message are the views of the author, not necessarily the views of the North York Moors National Park Authority. This is a private message intended for the named addressee(s) only. Its contents may be confidential. If you have received this message in error please reply to say so and then delete the message. Any use, copying, disclosure or distribution by anyone other than the addressee is forbidden.

www.northyorkmoors.org.uk

This email has been scanned for email related threats and delivered safely by Mimecast. For more information please visit http://www.mimecast.com